
 

Medication Policy  

1.       Due to liability reasons the staff will only be allowed to give prescribed medications 
to hotel guests that are in the original bottle. Due to safety reasons, the staff is unable to 
administer medications that are in any other container e.g plastic bags or other 
packaging. 

2.       Staff will only be allowed to administer medications for prescriptions that are 
current which can be proven by current medical records. If a client wishes for a 
medication to be administered, they can schedule a recheck with their current 
veterinarian to update their records or our veterinarian can examine the pet for an 
examination fee to update records and approve prescription(s) 

3.       Staff is unable to administer prescribed medications that are expired or out of date. 
Owner would need to request a refill from regular veterinarian or our veterinarian here 
can fill medications 

4.       Supplements or over the counter medications not prescribed by a veterinarian are 
allowed to be given while boarding with the understanding since they may not be 
prescribed medications that the owners don’t hold us liable for any potential side effects 
based on the instructions that the owner has provided for us to give these medications. 
Examples of supplements: Glucosamine, CBD, Fatty Acid Supplements. 

5.       Pet’s with a major chronic illness such as heart disease, seizures, recently 
diagnosed cancer, will require a medical exam from our DVM prior to boarding.  

Effective 9/1/21, Medications Administered by 
staff will cost $5 per day 


